Research Notes: Jasmijn Bol

December 1, 2014

Jasmijn Bol’s paper “Performance Target Revisions in Incentive Contracts: Does
Information and Trust Reduce Ratcheting and the Ratchet Effect?” has been
accepted for publication in The Accounting Review. The paper was co-authored by
Jeremy Lill, a PhD candidate in the Department of Accountancy at the University of
lllinois at Urbana-Champaign. Bol is an associate professor and the

PricewaterhouseCoopers Faculty Fellow in Accounting at the A. B. Freeman School of
Business.

Interested in advancing your education and/or career? Learn more about Freeman’s
wide range of graduate and undergraduate programs. Find the right program for
you.
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